
              For more information, please call (310) 349 - 2980

City of Hawthorne
Public Works Department

Cordially Invites you to the 

Imperial Hwy. Improvement Project
Ribbon Cutting

Tuesday,
May 28, 2024  10:30AM 

When:

Where:
Imperial Hwy. & Burin Ave.
(North East Corner lot)
 

Funded by

See improvements
made on Imperial

Hwy. from Sundale
Ave. to Oxford Ave. 


